
                                              

Carpenter Elementary  

Star Wishes 2018 
 

Carpenter Elementary is happy to announce that we will be running a very special Star 
Wishes campaign this holiday season! This campaign is a donation program that will 
brighten the holiday season for at least five families at Carpenter who are in need of a 
little extra support.  
 

Here’s how it works: 

A Giving Tree will be placed in the front entrance of the school on November 9, 2018. 
The tree will be decorated with color coded stars that represent items needed for each 
specific family. 
 

• Remove one or more Star Wishes from our Giving Tree. 
• Purchase the item(s) and tape the star on the unwrapped item. 
• Attach a gift receipt to the item(s) as well if possible. 
• Drop the item(s) off at the Carpenter front office, placing them in the color-coded boxes 
marked for each family letter.  
• If you would like to help but don’t have time to shop, we will gladly accept monetary donations 
or gift cards. Please make your check payable to Carpenter Elementary. These items can be 
sent in with your child or hand delivered to the office. Your donation will be gratefully used 
toward the purchase of additional items for our families. 
• If you take a star but then for whatever reason find yourself unable to fulfill the wish, PLEASE 
simply return the star to the tree or contact one of the committee members so that we can 
ensure the wish can still come true. 
 

• Please drop off all items no later than Friday November 30, 2018. Of course, if you 
need extra time to deliver your items, please just let us know. 
 

The Star Wishes Giving Tree will be up in time for conferences so please 
stop by and take a look! 
 

The generous and giving spirit of our Carpenter families is what helps to make our 
school so wonderful. Our goal is to make the holidays a time for sharing, giving and 
making a difference in the lives of our fellow Carpenter family members. 
 

We truly appreciate your support! 
 

Please feel free to contact us with any questions or comments: 
 

Megan Peters                               Keli Kildow-Polymeneas      Megan Taylor    
248-786-9714                               248-420-0995                      248-882-0422  
meganspeters0223@gmail.com       kelikildow@yahoo.com            meganhtaylor@comcast.net             
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